nursing.camden.rutgers.edu nursecam@camden.rutgers.edu

Phone: 856-225-6226 Fax: 856-225-6250

December 4, 2014

Wanda Williams PhD, RN, WHNP-BC

Dear Dr. Williams:

On behalf of the students in the APN Role Transition course and myself, please accept our appreciation for your willingness to share your time and expertise. Thank you for the wonderful panel presentation and discussion you gave on the Role of the APN. I don't know what our program would do without expert clinicians like you who generously share your knowledge and experience with us. I know the students enjoy learning from experts in the field. I hope you will be willing to come back in the future.

Please allow this letter to serve as proof to your certifying organization that you participated in a 2-hour panel on the Role of the APN for the APN Role Transition course on December 4, 2014. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

/ Co Hulen / Jacksc Kathleen J. Jackson DNP, APRN, BC-ADM

Assistant Professor

Rutgers, School of Nursing-Camden Email: jacksokj@sn.rutgers.edu

Cell phone: 609-306-6781